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We are a country of laws.  Laws that are put into place to protect those with a voice 

and the voiceless. 

The amazing natural beauty that Oregon has in abundance cannot be taken for 

granted. It will go away if abused. 

The wake boat industry is about selfish gain, at the expense of the natural resources 

in Oregon. 

Decades ago, Senate Bill 100 was passed in legislature to ensure that environmental 

protection was at the forefront of land use planning. 

Goal 15, of that Bill, specifically calls out the Willamette River Greenway.  Oregon is 

a pioneer in the preservation of natural resources. 

Other parts of the country are not like Oregon, but they should strive to follow our 

lead in environmental protection. 

Something to be proud of.   

SB1590 is a huge step in the wrong direction. 

Please do not move SB1590 through. 


